
Symposium Announcement:  
Contemporary Research on Anuran Communication  
Wednesday, August 6, 2014 
Hunter College, New York City 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We invite you to attend a one-day satellite symposium on “Contemporary Research on Anuran 
Communication” to be held as part of the 15th Congress of the International Society for 
Behavioral Ecology. The symposium will feature a number of invited talks on contemporary 
issues in frog communication research while celebrating the extraordinary careers and scientific 
contributions of Albert Feng, Carl Gerhardt, Walter Hödl, Darcy Kelley, Peter Narins, and Kent 
Wells. You can read more about the symposium at the following (case-sensitive) URL, where 
you will also find information about registering for this special one-day event: 
 
http://www.umn.edu/~mbee/OFS/Frog_Symposium/ 
 
The symposium will take place on Wednesday, 6 August 2014, on the campus of Hunter 
College in New York City (the ISBE venue). This date was selected because it is between the 
end of the ISBE meeting (on 8/5) and the beginning of the Animal Behavior Society meeting (on 
8/9). We invite attendees of both the ISBE and ABS meetings – and anyone else who might be 
interested – to consider joining our honorees and us for this unique event. 
 
The organizers committee, 
Josh Schwartz 
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